
 
  

 

   

  

We’d like to hear from you about weekend
median parking on Dolores Street.

The Dolores Street Median Pilot Project went into
effect in April 2017.  The SFMTA is seeking feedback 
from the Mission Dolores community on the pilot’s 
progress thus far. 

The SFMTA will host a community meeting to report 
on data collected during the first quarter of the pilot 
(April - July 2017) and solicit feedback from community 
stakeholders on the successes and weaknesses of the 
pilot to date.

The meeting room is accessible by elevator. 

 

Background
The Dolores Median Parking Pilot permits parking alongside
Dolores Street medians between 14th Street and 18th Street 
for certain periods of time on Friday, Saturday and Sunday. 

The pilot is approved for a 16-month duration and is expected
to run until August 2018. For more information on the project, 
visit www.sfmta.com/medianparking. 

Questions or comments? 
Please contact medianparking@sfmta.com or 
415.701.2455.

Meeting details: 
•   Location: 455 Dolores Street, Dolores Park Church
•   Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2017
•   Time: 6:30 - 8PM


